
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 

Kingston Frontenac Public Library 
 130 Johnson Street, Kingston ON 

K7L 1X8 

  Phone:  613-549-8888      Fax:  613-549-8476  
                  

 November 26, 2019 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

 

Write On Sydenham Writers' Group 

 

Are you a writer 18 or older who is already working on a writing project, or who is 

ready to start one? If you're interested in meeting with a group of other writers to share 

your work and to give and receive constructive criticism and helpful suggestions, you'd 

be most welcome to attend the monthly meetings of the new Write On Sydenham 

Writers' Group. 

 

On the second Thursday of each month, award-winning author Jean Rae Baxter will 

host a session for up to ten writers from 2 until 4 p.m. at our Sydenham branch library.  

You may come as often as you like, but because of space limitations we're asking all 

would-be attendees to register for each session.  This may be done online through 

calendar.kfpl.ca or by visiting or phoning any open Kingston Frontenac Public Library 

branch.  Registration for each meeting will open at 9 a.m. on the Saturday immediately 

before. 

 

The next meetings will be on Thursday, December 12, and Thursday, January 9, at 2 

p.m. at Sydenham branch.  Both sessions are open to all adults, but seating is limited.  

To avoid disappointment, please register in advance online at calendar.kfpl.ca or by 

phone at (613) 549-8888, starting at 9 a.m. on Saturday, December 7 and on Saturday, 

January 4. 

                              For more information, visit www.kfpl.ca . 

        Questions? Contact:  Anne Hall, 613-549-8888, ext.3528, ahall@kfpl.ca 
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